SAMPLE LETTER FROM BELLSOUTH regarding notification of funding approval, and steps required to establish discount on bills:

Dear [Library, Name], 

The SLD has notified BellSouth that you have received funding for Funding Year 2005 (July 1, 2005 - June 30, 2006).  Once again you will have the option of receiving discounts on your bills or submitting BEAR forms for reimbursement.

Following are the items you need to complete in order to receive discounts on your bills:

1.
Submit Form 486 to the SLD.  BellSouth cannot begin the discount process until the SLD notifies us that they have approved your Form 486.

2.
Complete one grid form (see attached) for every FRN and email to me for review. You do not need to complete any of the green shaded columns or Column 6, Unit Monthly Charges.   After I review the grid, I will email it to you for final confirmation.

3.
Fax Form 471 for Funding Year 2004 to Cheryl Bullock - BellSouth, 404 829-6310.  (Form 471 is the form you submitted to the SLD during Winter, 2005.) Please record your FRN(s) on the front page of the form.  We will retain this form in our files for audit purposes.

Please call me if you have any questions concerning ERate.  I look forward to working with you again this year.

Sincerely,

Sue Dumonde

USF/ERate Support

205-968-4915

1-866-336-8278  (opt. 2)

fax 205-969-4419

Susan.DuMond@bellsouth.com

